
I.
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

MS: 47316

Referral Slip

DATE: July 20, 2011

TO: Julie Meredith - SR 520 Bridge Replacement

Letter Ref No.
2703182

FROM:

NAME:

Paula Hammond

Renate Puich

E-MAIL:

PHONE: 206-323-1199

SUBJECT: SR 520 bridge replacement project and impacts to Montlake area

ACTION Please prepare a DRAFT response for David Dye's signature. Email the
NEEDED: draft response to HQ Customer Service; include this referral email with the

draft response.

PLEASE
CC:

REFERRAL
FROM:

PLEASE
NOTE:

DUE DATE: Wed, Jul 27, 2011






